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November 10, 2022 

 

 

Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers 

President, Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT  06510 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers, 

 

I am pleased to submit for your consideration the 2023 Fee Schedule for the Alling Memorial 

Golf Course.  After review of the fees charged at area municipal courses, we believe that the 

proposed schedule will continue to keep us competitive while increasing revenue for the course.  

This proposal has been reviewed by the Golf Course Advisory Board and will be presented to the 

Parks Commission for their review and approval. We wish to have these fees in place for the 

start of the season on approximately April 1, 2023. 

 

Your support is greatly appreciated as we look forward to a successful 2023 season. 

 


